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September 
Birthdays & Anniversaries

3 Jeana Quimby (Drohman)
4 Robert Mott
4 John & Priscilla Hill (Anniv)
5 Justin Wilhelm
6 Carol Eidenschink
7 Jamison & Kelly Noye (Anniv)
8 Emory Johnson
9 Lauren Hallberg
9 George & Sandy Eng (Anniv)
10 Faye Bosak
12 Grant Hallberg
15 Harper Haug
16 Logan Johnson
20 Hannah Hillman
24 Colleen Johnson
24 Jim Olson
25 Michael Corty
25 Owen Elijah Wilhelm
26 Terry Giles
27 Marlys Berg
28 Josh & Marissa Glover (Anniv)
29 Charlie & Janet Dotzler (Anniv)
30 Hope Tucker-Matthews
30 Grayson Dahlberg
30 Nancy Wilhelm
30 Jim & Caren Sundquist (Anniv)

                                  
Next Sunday, Ken Manthey will be here to speak about the Bible ministry of the Gideon’s. A Basket will be placed in the back of the sanctuary for those who wish to give to the ministry. Checks can be made out to: The Gideon’s International.
                       
          Senior Choir and Bell Choir Members (and potential members)
Wednesday, September 18th at 6:00 pm will be a dinner in the church fellowship hall for all members and their spouse/friend.  We will receive our music until the end of 2024 and have the opportunity to look at some catalogs to pick out some new choir robes, as well as fellowship! All God's Children are welcome to join our choir, there are no tryouts!!

                         Wisconsin Ambassadors of Music to Europe
Hannah Hillman is a senior this year at Siren High School. She is fundraising for her 2025 trip with Wisconsin Ambassadors of Music to Europe. If you are interesting in helping her with this fundraiser, please see the signup sheet in the fellowship room on the bulletin board.


                              SUNDAY SCHOOL STARTING
Thank You! We are pleased to announce Tanisha Cook & Deb Thoreson 
have accepted the call to fulfill the Children’s Sunday School teachers positions. They are excited to start the fall session on Sunday, September 15, 
2024 at 9:30 AM.

                                 Saturday Morning Men’s Group                                    
Fellowship and Bible Study to help navigate today’s real-world challenges.
Open to all ages. Come as you are. All are welcome! Bibles/Materials are provided. We meet the First and Third Saturdays of each month, at 7 A.M., here at New Hope Lutheran Church (South Door Entrance behind the Church).   Contact: Joe Cook at 715-417-0477. 

                                      Annual Clothing Share
                                     Free - Open to the Public
Bethany Lutheran would like to make us aware of an important ministry that will be held on Saturday, September 28, 2024 from 8:30am to 1:00 pm, at Bethany Lutheran Church, 22384 Hwy 48/87, Grantsburg, WI. 
If you are interested in donating to this, clothing can be dropped off at the front door of Bethany Lutheran Church from September 18-26, 2024. They are looking for gently used items, women, men, kids, teens (boy & girls) infants, coats, boots, shoes.
Please share this event with your friends or someone in need. No limit, All FREE!
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